NEFA Policy Report for June 2016 ASC

June 20, 2016

NEFA Policy committee met on June 14%. Ronald K. and Ellen S. were in
attendance.

* The Policy sub-committee discussed the logistics of the annual
treasury book reconciliation. We have requested an invoice for
this service. The audit/book reconciliation has be to completed |
by the end of July for the incoming area treasurer.

¢ We verified that the policy is current and reflected the last motion
change which involved area donations to the region.

* We also discussed amongst ourselves after consulting with Leland
about storing the NEFA GSR guideline and policy on the web site
so it can be accessed by any Policy chair.

* Additionally, anyone interested in the Policy committee please
come forward as the current members will not be remaining on
the committee.

In loving service,

Ronald K.
NEFA Policy Chair



